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Greetings, 

I support motorcycle lane sharing and I am counting on your support as well. We 

brought last years bill all the way to the finish line with unprecedented bipartisan 

support. Let’s do it again.  

 

Lane Sharing is no longer an unknown practice as we see numerous States 

legalizing lane sharing over recent years. Oregon needs to once again bring this 

legislation all the way to the Governor’s desk and get lane sharing legalized in 

Oregon. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Zac Christensen 


